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MASENO UNIVERSITY

DIRECTORATE OF STUDENT AFFAIRS

Internal Memo

From: Deputy Director, SA Date: 17t November, 2023

To: ALL STUDENTS ' Ref: MSU/DSA/SC/046

RE: VISIT BY HELB OFFICERS

This is to notify all students that the Higher Education Loans Board officers will be in
Maseno University from Tuesday 21* to Friday 24" November, 2023 as per the
programme below.

1. Tuesday and Wednesday — Main Campus- Directorate of student Affairs
2. Thursday — Odera Akang'o - Boardroom

3. Friday- Kisumu Campus - Director’s Boardroom.

Those who have any concerns and/or issues concerning their HELB loans/funds are

Thank you.

Kweya J. Opande
Deputy Director, SA

Copy to: DVC ASA
Director, SA



